AH Committee

From: Ulrich O Kirkegaard <uli@pacifictechgurus.com>

Sent: Tuesday, September 17, 2019 2:44 PM

To: AH Committee

Subject: Affordable Housing Projects (Chapter 201H, Hawaii Revised Statutes) (Independent Development of

the Makila Farms Project (Lahaina)) Agenda Item AH-1 (3)

Tasha Kama, Chair — Housing Committee
Maui County Council

Kalana O Maui Building, Eight Floor

200 South High Street

Wailuku, Hawaii 96793

RE: Support Makila Farms AH-1 (3)

Dear Tasha Kama, Chair - Housing Committee

| write in support of Makila Farms workforce housing. | was also in favor of the previous suggested workforce housing
and it fell short largely due to the water resource issue, thus the leaching of septic tanks into Launiopoko below; | then
stopped supporting it once | knew these issues were at stake.

Since then these issues have been resolved and so | hope the committee sees favorably on this development.

We are a working class family and cannot afford the regular rate houses in Lahaina. We and many others are in
desperate need of a place to really call home. While this development also offer market rate plots its still a deal;
developer will make money and so that’s perfectly normal, but we get 19 affordable large size homes on the west side.
Please support this,

Yours Truly,

Ulrich Okura Kirkegaard
Lahaina resident.



